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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, 22nd District) and Assemblywoman
Nicole Malliotakis (R-C, 64th District) will host a press conference on Friday, March 7,
2014 at 11:30 a.m. to kick-off an organized grassroots efforts calling on the
Metropolitan Transit Authority to authorize a multi-trip toll discount plan for Brooklyn
residents.

 

MTA Board Member Allen P. Cappelli, will join the elected officials, at the
announcement that will take place at the Brooklyn entrance to the Verrazano Bridge
at the corner of 92nd Street and Gatling Place.

 

Members of the media are welcome.


